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H. 3411 is not on this list.

The other Bedingfield bill is which totally deregulates hairbraiding.

From: Veldran, Katherine

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 2:58 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Patel, Swati; Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted

Subject: New Deregulation Bills Filed | The South Carolina Policy Council

http://www.scpolicycouncil.org/research/taxes/regs

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583
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